
 
 

Robertswood Nursery News  
30.04.21  

         
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
This week in nursery we have been very busy. The children enjoyed listening to the story 
‘Spinderella’ and ‘The Very Busy Spider’.  We also watched the stories on the Interactive White 
Board. After the story we talked about where spiders live, what they eat and how they spin their 
webs. 
 
During our small group time the children had a go at drawing their very own spider on a 
whiteboard and we were very impressed with all their creations. We discussed how many legs a 
spider has and the children made sure that they put four legs on each side of their drawing. Great 
work Nursery! 
 
We have also been doing lots of counting and number recognition activities that the children have 
really enjoyed. When we are outside we count lots of things especially at tidy up time. We always 
make sure we have all the buckets together and all the bikes back in the shed. We have also have 
made sure that we have collected all the binoculars, walkie talkies, clipboards and pencils so that 
they will be ready for the next day.  
 
Outside in the sand they have enjoyed playing with the spiders and the drainpipes and while they 
have been playing we have heard some lovely renditions of ‘Incy Wincy Spider’.   
 
During P.E. this week we played a game of ‘Pop the Bubbles’. The children got into crouch position 
and then they jumped and stretched up really high. We then introduced clapping their hands when 
they jumped. We then got the bubble wands and the children enjoyed jumping up to reach the bubbles 
and if they caught a bubble they shouted ‘POP’. We had so much fun. Well done Nursery! 
 
 
The children also had the opportunity to make a spider using some junk modelling, paint, paper and 
googly eyes and they were all very excited to take them home.  
 

Next Week  

Our book of the week will be ‘The Snail and the Whale’                      
We will continue learning our Phase 2 sounds 
We will continue learning our numbers and shapes. 
We will be learning all about Snails and Slugs. 
 
Please remember not to put anything in your child’s packed lunch that may contains nuts. 
 
We hope you all have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and we will see you on Tuesday 4th May. 
 
 
Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    

 


